
 

 

 

The HSI-STEM Grant is pleased to announce one of our undergraduate researchers participating 

in the Research Program for Undergraduates (RPU) has received funding from the National 

Science Foundation (NSF).   Sarai Badillo will be supported by NSF funds to do full-time post-

baccalaureate research in Dr, Hembry’s lab for one year.  Sarai Badillo is currently working with 

Dr. David Hembry, Assistant Professor of Biology, on a project titled Diversity of leafflower 

moths (Lepidoptera Gracillariidae: Epicephala) in the southern United States.  Previously, Sarai 

also works with Dr. David Sparks on his Research Program for Undergraduates.   


